
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Claire Belby, 317-956-5232  

 

REALTOR® Foundation to Host 6th Annual Feed the Fight: Linking Hope to Homeless 
 Tailgate-style party is the signature event of 2012 REALTOR® Foundation Awareness Week  

 
On Wednesday, Sept. 12, the REALTOR® Foundation will host the sixth annual Feed the Fight: Linking 
Hope to Homeless event at Irsay Pavilion  in Carmel. The funds generated by the celebration  will 
support the REALTOR® Foundation, which provides direct support to central Indiana nonprofits that 
serve Hoosiers in need of transitional housing and related services.   
 
The event, which is open to the public, is $10 per guest.  Appetizers will be provided by Blue Crew Sports 
Grill, Chef Mike’s Charcoal Grill, Chicago’s Pizza, Elbow Room, Palomino, Buca di Beppo, Sweet & Savory, 
Traders Point Creamery/The Loft and Yats. Beer will be provided by Sun King Brewery, and wine tastings 
will be provided by Mallow Run Winery. Colts cheerleaders will make a special appearance, and guests 
will have the opportunity to enter a silent auction and win raffle prizes. To date, the REALTOR® 
Foundation has provided more than $750,000 to regional nonprofits in the past seven years. To learn 
more about REALTOR® Foundation Awareness Week, visit www.realtorfoundation.org/awareness. 
 
WHAT: Sixth Annual Feed the Fight: Linking Hope to Homeless 
 
WHEN:  4:30 p.m. - 8 p.m. Sept. 12 
 
WHO:  MIBOR members and local REALTORS®, community partners and Colts cheerleaders  
 
WHERE: Irsay Pavilion; 1303 W. 116th St., Carmel, IN 
 

### 
 
This information has been provided by the REALTOR® Foundation and the Metropolitan Indianapolis 
Board of REALTORS® (MIBOR). Established in 1984, the REALTOR® Foundation is the philanthropic arm of 
the Metropolitan Indianapolis Board of REALTORS® (MIBOR). MIBOR, the professional association 
representing central Indiana's REALTORS®, serves the needs of more than 5,500 members in Boone, 
Brown, Hamilton, Hancock, Hendricks, Johnson, Marion, Montgomery, Morgan and Shelby counties. For 
more information, visit www.realtorfoundation.org.  

http://www.realtorfoundation.org/

